
 

From The Headmaster  

 

The Green Gazette                                Thursday 2nd November 2023 
 
 

 SCHOOL COATS - If you wish to purchase a long waterproof coat for your child (£75 medium youth upwards) 
please contact Mrs Read. If you are unsure of the size there are sample sizes for your child to try on with Mrs 
Read. Pictured below is medium youth on a year 6, so would currently only be suitable for year 4, 5 & 6 
(possibly tall year 3). Smaller sizes are hopefully to follow. We are also offering adult sizes at £82 per coat.  

 
 

 EYFS & KS1 Christmas Nativity 
Please can line practise be done as part of the daily reading.  
Children will be given their costume list this term.  
EYFS & KS1 Nativity Performance: 
Thursday 7th December at 2pm  
Christmas Carol Production: 
Wednesday 6th evening Performance at 6pm 
 

 ART - Reminder that all pupils should have an apron for art -  
a charge for an apron will be applied, should children attend without this uniform.  
 

 POKEMON CARDS – While the trading of cards is a great way for the children to interact, it is often at the 
centre of disagreements between the children. With that in mind, Pokemon trading will be limited to once a 
week during a supervised lunchtime. Children are welcome to have cards but outside of the supervised 
lunchtime, the trading of cards is now banned. We will inform the children of this. 

 
 Carols For The Community – 1st December – More details to follow next week 

 
 
 



 

From The PTFA          
A note from the PTFA:  
The count-down to our Christmas Market on Saturday 9th 
December has begun! In just 5 week’s time, we will be hosting 

local, artisan, craft stalls in a heated marquee on the playground; and we 
will have exciting activities taking place in our school hall- Revolution Art 
will be joining us, along with LYFE Virtual Reality Hire. 
 
This would not be possible without the help of some charitable, local 
business people who are sponsoring our Christmas Market to help cover 
our costs. We would like to sincerely thank the following sponsors for 
their generosity and support: 
 

DOLD Industries, Lordson Estate Agents, EPIC Event Productions, Pear Tree 
Kitchen, Cafe Vino, Little Dog Home Boarding, Hannah Missen Nails, Pop 
Creations (balloon and event decor), Stevens Paving Ltd (patios and driveways), ReWild Nutrition with Sarah James, 
A.S. Transfers (private hire taxis), The A.V. Barn (audio visual equipment hire), Rebecca Matthews Mobile Clinical 
Reflexology, Number Bunnies Ltd (parent and toddler sessions), Rand Ideas (web and software development), Abbie 
Lou Seafood & Fish, Happy Nest Nanny & Maternity Agency, BeepBop Boards & Bags (custom-made boards and party 
bags). 

 

 
CHARITY SOUL EVENT 
As some of you may remember, 
parent of Saint Pierre, Garry Moore 
organised a charity soul night in 
March to raise money for limbless 
military veterans, which was very 
successful and raised over £7,000. 
Please see attached the leaflet with 
info for his next event. 
It is on Saturday 4th Nov 8pm - 
2am, will have top London deejays 
and a live BBC performer (Ria 
Currie) playing the very best in 
Northern Soul. The venue also has a 
prime beachfront balcony 
overlooking City Beach and will be 
perfect for watching the firework 
display at 8pm. Unfortunately, the 
event is not suitable for children, 
but I’m sure some of the parents would enjoy a night out and support Parkinson’s sufferers at the same time. 
See below for flyer with ticket QR code attached.  

 

 



 

Upcoming events: 
 

 Monday 6th Nov – PTA Uniform Sale 
 

 Friday 10th Nov – Remembrance Day 
Assembly 
 

 Friday 17th Nov – Children in Need 2023 
Friday 17th Nov – PTFA Pyjama Party 
 

 Thursday 23rd Nov – PTFA Christmas 
Wreath Making for Parents/Carers 

 


